

Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

March 19, 2004

Francisco Grimaldo 1035 S. 18th St. Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Mr. Grimaldo:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 9, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Friday, March 19, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File030603



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

March 19, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Karen Spears 3318 N. 16th St. Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Ms. Spears:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 9, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Friday, March 19, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division CC:

File030603



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

March 19, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Angel Gonzalez 4083 S. 35th St., #3 Greenfield, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Gonzalez:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 9, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Friday, March 19, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

CC:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File030603



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

March 19, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Lekisha Cook 1921 N. 34th St. Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Ms. Cook:

CC:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 9, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Friday, March 19, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely.

RÖNALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File030603



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

March 19, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

John Brown 323 N. 33rd St. Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Mr. Brown:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 9, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Friday, March 19, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File030603



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

www.milwaukee.gov

March 19, 2004

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Cesar Guzman, II 2938 N. Booth St. Milwaukee, WI 53212

Dear Mr. Guzman, II:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, March 9, 2004 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Friday, March 19, 2004 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

, RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File030603